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Congratulations to our House Stars of the 

Week 

York  Elfrida          

Lichfield Finley 

Canterbury Karamjot                                                                  

Congratulations to our Year Stars of the Week 

Year 7 Karamjot    

Year 8 Ishita  

Year 9 Gracie 

Year 10 Daniel 

Year 11 Ruby  

Year 12 Sky 

Year 13 Abigail 

Diabetes UK Swim22 2023 

Did you know someone is diagnosed 
with diabetes every two minutes? As many as 4.8 million people 
are living with diabetes in the UK right now. 

Alex from Year 7 is taking part in the Diabetes UK Challenge 
Swim22.  If you would like to support Alex with his challenge, 
please click here to be taken to his Go Fund page. 

Basketball News 

Well done to the Year 11 boys who played 
against Heath Park in the Wolverhampton 
Basketball League.  It was a great match with 
superb basketball played throughout. We came out 51-32 winners 
on the night! Next up Moseley Park on 18th April.   

Miss Key 

Medicine Talk 

Today we welcomed Dr Ore’ 
into school, who gave a very 
inspirational and informative 
talk about careers in                         
medicine to our 6th Form. 

Thank you Dr Ore’! 

Mrs Thomas 

Attendance & Punctuality 

Please can we advise Parents and Carers that all absences and 
reasons for being late to school should be reported on the first 
and each subsequent day of absence to Mrs Barratt,              
Attendance Officer on 01902 558333 option 1 of the menu, or 
direct line of 01902 556828.  

Medical/Dental/Optician appointments should be                         
supported by a letter or appointment card.                                 
Please be aware that we cannot authorise a full days absence for 
these appointments. 

https://swim22.diabetes.org.uk/fundraising/alexander85
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Dear Parent / Carer,  

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 8 Parents Evening, which will take place at school on Wednesday 26th April from 

4.30-7.00pm.  

This is a very important date in the school calendar as it is an opportunity to meet subject teachers and for them to share the 

Spring interim report on your child’s progress. I would be delighted to meet with you as their new Head of Year and foster a 

relationship that will ensure your child knows we are partnered together to make their experience at King’s the best it can be, 

for the present and for their overall futures. We are welcoming you back to face to face meetings in school for this occasion.  

During the Parents Evening there will be opportunity to:  

 Meet with your child’s subject teachers. This is an opportunity to discuss progress data provided in the recent interim 

report.   

 Meet with myself, Head of Year and the Senior Leadership Team, Mr Barradas-Lingard (SENCO) who will also be                 

available should you have any queries.  

We believe that your attendance to this evening will help us to ensure that your child makes as much progress as possible 

throughout the rest of the academic year. It will also be an opportunity for you to share any comments or concerns that you 

may have with staff about their progress.  

I would be grateful if you could complete and return the parental response form which has been emailed to you, to your 

child’s Form Tutor by Friday 31st March. Pupils are coming home with a paper copy of the letter. Appointment times will be 

generated and shared via email. We will provide your child with a hard copy.  

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to meeting you.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Miss Tatham  

Head of Year 8  
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With every spring comes an abundance of new life. 

May you experience the joy, happiness, and beauty of 

this holy season. 

As Holy week approaches we turn our thoughts to Jesus’ final humiliation and suffering on the cross.  We remember how he 
was betrayed by his disciple Judas, with whom he had shared the last three years of his life.  We remember how his disciple 
Peter, who had sworn to stand by him, denied even knowing him.  We remember how the crowds who had shouted his praises 
just a few days earlier, now turned against him and called for him to be put to death.  We remember how the Roman soldiers 
abused and humiliated him. We remember how some of his closest friends could not bear to stay as his breathed his last 
breaths and fled the scene.  Jesus had been left to face death alone and felt himself abandoned even by his heavenly father. 
 
There are times in each of our lives when we face challenges and often we can feel alone in facing them.  There are times 
when life isn’t fair, when we are falsely accused or betrayed by those we trust.  We are aware of huge injustices in our world 
and when we reflect on them we may well ask, ‘Where is God in all of this?’  But ours is not a God who stays on his                           
comfortable throne, distancing himself from the suffering of the world.  Our God came down and suffered among us, as one of 
us, the worst humiliation and injustice that humankind had to offer.  He knows what we experience, he feels what we feel.  
This, at least, offers some comfort in our times of trial. 
 
But what of hope?  Is this all there is?  Will there be no justice?  Will the innocent be left forever in their suffering?  Is our God 
not good and powerful and will he not help us? 
 
It was right at his lowest point, when Jesus looked most helpless, that God’s transforming love was most powerful; for on the 
third day Jesus rose again.  Through Jesus’ death and resurrection death itself would be vanquished and a way opened up for 
each one of us to enter into an eternal relationship with God.  God’s plan for us is not that we live in isolation, facing life’s         
challenges alone; but that we live in relationship with him and with one another, enjoying freedom and fullness of life                         
together.  And one day, all will be as he intended and created it to be.  And all shall be well. 


